Lucy Allen

From: Aidan Murphy

Sent: 15 December 2023 15:48
To: Lucy Allen

Subject: 23/00758/FUL/addinf

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Lucy

Thank you for the letter.

| have enclosed some images for you to look at.

As the gates currently open inwards into our property away from the footpath, they take up space which we would
prefer to free up.

We propose that the new gates which | believe | sent to you previously (swan neck top) are both joined to look like
closed separate sides and open and close on a runner.

The slide gate would open behind the fence to the right as you look at the gates from inside the property.

New gates same height as old gates

Which are currently 6 ft / both sides

The new closed gate would sit behind the current pillars and eliminate all gaps.

Kind regards

Aidan
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Sent from my iPhone



